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Dear students and colleagues,

We con�nue to manage our response to COVID-19 and would like to give you updates on a number of important topics,
including our "Eagles Return Safely" plan, as well as budget impact informa�on. My colleagues in the university leadership
team and I would like to invite you to an open forum this week.

What: Live webinar/electronic forum.

When: 10:30 a.m., Thursday, September 24.

Where: uwlax.edu/go/covid19-campus-update

During the webinar our leadership team will address topics that are on the minds of our campus community. Like our last
webinar/eForum, there will be the opportunity for you to email ques�ons to us that we will answer as best we can. (And if
you'd like to be sure your ques�on is answered please reply to this message now with it and we'll begin crea�ng our list.)

Also, if you're not able to par�cipate at 10:30 on Thursday morning, our webinar/eForum will be recorded for you to view at
an alternate �me. And as always, we will work to provide closed-cap�oning for anyone who needs it.

The leadership team and I look forward to connec�ng with you soon. Un�l then, thanks for your con�nued dedica�on to
keeping our university moving forward during these challenging �mes!

Take good care,

Joe

Joe Gow, Chancellor
University of Wisconsin-La Crosse


